
October 30, 1934. 

The meeting was called to OEder by Mr. Holton, and prayer was 

offered by Mr. Porter. The minutes were read and approved. 

~he general superintendent announced that the f ollo ing 

divisional superintenoents had been secured: Chi~dren's Division, 

r. Irving Allen; and, Adult Division, Mr. Alton Knight, both of 

whom were present &t this meeting. A superintendent for the Young 

People's Division had not been secured at that time. 

A committee composed of Prof. Wilson, Reba Cousins, and Gerald 

Coooer was appointed to see to it that a meeting of the whole Young 

People's Division was called to elect their special repre~entative 

to the Board of CLristian Educ tion. 

Prof. Wilson reported on the Scout work. He said that the 

membership was incre~sing and that more of the bo ys were from 

this church. 

Mr, Knight made the report for the Adult DiviQion and asked for 

some suggeQtions on the work. A Quggestion was made for keeping 

up with the attendance, of dividing the division into srr.all group~ 

with various peo~Le responsible for louking after the groups. Also, 

a suggestion was made for organizin~ the~Adult Council in order that 

the work of the different classes might be better correlated and 

plans for the hole DiviQion made. 

Mr. Allen reported th~t the Children'Q Division now had a full 

staff of teachers, includin some added since the last election 

and to be elected at t~is meeting. The following teachers were 

elected: ursery 8epartment 

Primary Dep-rtment 

Junior Dbpartment 

Mrs. Rainey Hawkins 

Helen Oard 

Mis~ Virpinia arker 

Mcl'urnay Richie 

Mr. C.B. Pifer, Miss Ada Eure, Ol.arle~ 
Ed rrciQ, s 0 ist2nts. 





A sug~estion as brought in from the last 'orkers' Co ncil 

for a orkers' Libr ry for the help end es~istence of the teachers 

and workers inthe various dep8rtments of our Church School. The 

Board approved the suggeRtion and appointed tne secretarJ of 

the Board as librarian. Books are to be collected from members of 

the sc1ool who have any that might be of use and which they would 

like to contribute. It as also suggeRted that an attempt be made 

to keep a file of periodical literature for future reference. 

The pastor asked the Board for suggestions as to the elective 

members of this Board for next year, and a number of sug estions 

were made from which he could make his nomin2tions. 

The installation of the officers and teachers of the Cnurch 

School was set for S nday morning, November 18, following the 

fourth li"Uarterly confer~nce at which time the elections for next 

year wo ld be completed. 

Mr. Porter then brought up the matter of our participation in the 

Sunday School Athl etic League sponsored by the Y.M.C . A. The Board 

decided that there was no real need for it in our school, that plenty 

of provision was made for such outside of the church, and that it 

would not press the matter at this time. If a definite demand for 

such participation Rhould arise in the scLool and someone were 

available to look after it, there might be a re-con ideration later. 

There being no further businesR the meeting w s adjourned. 

Those Present Ere: r. Porter, Prof . Holton, Prof. Wilson, 

Mr. Allen, Mr. Kni ht, an Reba Cousins. 




